Town of Harwich 

Historic District & Historical Commission

Legal Notice 
The Historic District and Historical Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, October 18, 2017 in the Griffin Room, Town Hall, at 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA to consider the following applications. The public hearing will begin at 5:30 p.m. followed by a public meeting. Any member of the public having an interest in these applications is invited to attend and provide information and comment relevant to this matter or may submit the same in writing.   
HH 2017-22 Notice of Intent (NOI) to Demolish has been received for 25 Pilgrim Road, Map 7 Parcel C7. The application is pursuant to the Code of the Town of Harwich Chapter 131, Historic Preservation, Article II and proposes to replace and relocate a door and windows via partial demolition of the c. 1900 single family dwelling. Jeffrey & Michelle Thomas Ward, owners. Harry Ellis Builder, LLC, Applicant. 
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